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The Wilmington City School Board of Education met for a Special Meeting on February 24, 
2018 at 7:30 AM at the Central Office Board Room, 341 South Nelson Avenue, Wilmington 
OH.  The meeting was called to order by Marty Beaugard, President.  The following 
members were present and answering the Roll Call: 
 

Members Present: Marty Beaugard, President 
   Michael Flanigan, Vice-President    

Kevin Snarr, Member 
   Larry Roberts II, Member 
   Steve Murphy, Member 

 
Also present were Melinda McCarty-Stewart, Superintendent; Natalie Harmeling, Director of 
Pupil Services; Curt Bone; Director of Business;  Kimberly DeWeese, Treasurer and 
members from the community. 
 
053-018  APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
 
Motion by Flanigan, seconded by Roberts to approve the agenda. Voting aye on the roll call:  
Flanigan, Snarr, Roberts, Murphy, and Beaugard.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried. 
 
BEGIN BOARD WORK SESSION 
 
Board Members shared their thoughts and ideas about Grade Level Centers.  Pros and 
Cons were discussed about transportation, MH units, and GLC configurations.   
 
Mrs. McCarty-Stewart reassured the Board that a K thru 6 building is still the vision for the 
future.  The district has started this process with the OFCC but it will be at least six years 
due to the back log at the OFCC. 
 
It was decided to move forward with a resolution to support moving ahead with Grade Level 
Centers at the regular board meeting on February 26, 2018. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion by Murphy, seconded by Snarr to adjourn the meeting at 8:29 AM.  Voting aye on the 
roll call:  Snarr, Murphy, Flanigan, Roberts, and Beaugard.   Nays:  None.  Motion carried.
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